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PROPOSALS FOR IMPLEMENTING THE RECOMMENDATIONS

OF THE “REPORT OF THE SPECIAL WORKING GROUP TO REFLECT ON THE WORKINGS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS WITH A VIEW TO STRENGTHENING THE INTER-AMERICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM”
/
(Presented by the Eastern Republic of Uruguay)
Permanent Mission of the Eastern Republic of Uruguay
to the

Organization of American States
No. 124/2012
The Permanent Mission of the Eastern Republic of Uruguay to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Office of the Chair of the Permanent Council, and is pleased to forward herewith for its attention the document prepared by the Eastern Republic of Uruguay regarding the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System. The Mission would also be most appreciative for arrangements to be made to have it distributed among the member states of the Organization.
The Permanent Mission of the Eastern Republic of Uruguay to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Office of the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., October 31, 2012
To the Office of the Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

APPENDIX
Link to the: 
Proposals for implementing the recommendations of the Working Group 

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

(Available in Spanish)
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���












































� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP29666E04�








�.	The Permanent Council documents on this reflection process are available at: �HYPERLINK "http://www.oas.org/consejo/reflexion.asp"��http://www.oas.org/consejo/reflexion.asp�.
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